
 
 
 
 
DATE:  May 10, 2022  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Megan Wiegelman, City Clerk 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager 
  Glenn Sabine, City Attorney 
 
SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF AN ORDINANCE OF THE 

CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF LA MESA APPROVING THE LA MESA 
POLICE DEPARTMENT’S MILITARY EQUIPMENT USE POLICY  

 

 

At the Council meeting of April 26, 2022, the Council unanimously approved the 
introduction and first reading of the Ordinance approving the La Mesa Police 
Department’s Military Equipment Policy (“Policy”) with the following amendment to the 
Policy: add to Section 706.6 – Coordination with Other Jurisdictions, “La Mesa Police 
Department shall remain in charge of the overall incident in accordance with the mutual 
aid agreement.” 
 
Staff recommends the Council approve the second reading and adoption of the 
Ordinance. 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: A. Draft Ordinance 
  B. Updated Policy 
 C. Military Equipment Policy 


